Dear Suozzi for Congress,

On behalf of the National Postal Mail Handlers Union Local 300, I fully endorse Congressman Tom Suozzi's election to the 3rd District of New York in the United States House of Representatives.

During his time in Congress, Mr. Suozzi have been a constant source of support for the Postal Service, and its dedicated Mail Handlers. From fighting against privatization of the only constitutionally mandated federal agency, to voting in favor of legislation that will secure USPS's financial footing during the coronavirus pandemic, he has had our backs.

As Local 300 members are fighting back against attacks on our livelihoods and the future of the Postal Service, Mr. Suozzi has always recognized the value of the Postal Service provides to not only residents of the 3rd District, but to all Americans. We know the fight will continue into the 119th congressional session, and we look forward to continuing our work with him to promote a sustainable Postal Service that protects its workforce.

In Solidarity,

Marcenia Yvette Johnson NPMHU Local 300 President